
Catholic  Group  Calls  for
Probe  of  Justice  Department
Official  for  Anti-Religious
Bias
Bill in the news (Daily Signal): Bill Donohue, the president
of the Catholic League for Religious and Civil Rights, on
Thursday  sent  a  letter  to  Justice  Department  Inspector
General Michael Horowitz calling for an investigation of a
department official for apparent anti-religious bias. READ
MORE HERE
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